Septenbor 21, 1948

Dre Martin F. Glaessner
o/0 Austrelasian Petroleun Cos
Port Moresby, Papus

Dear Dre Glagssners

Reaently I have been essembling all blographical data cone
cerning liviog Hautilus, that 1a, depth, temperature, geographioal
digtridbution, foot, eto. Unfortunately, published dota are very
meager, parbicularly those oonoerning goographical distributions
In the ocouras of this compilabion, it coourred to me that you
night kave some Pirst hand cbservations on Nautilus. Porhaps
Nautilus oocours in the vioinlty of Pert Horesby and you bave been
able to malke some cbservationse If I am not asking for too muoh,
I would appreclate it greatly if you could write me about any
information that you might have.

1 have not worked oo mush on fossil srustaseans recontly;
hesever, I just finished a small paper on some very poorly pree
served Cencmanian grustagccans £rom Tezas that the Us S. Geologloal
Survey had colleoted, The only thing of interest in it was &
carapace of what I think s a new genus of swimmning orabe There
s a great deal of material here that I am going o work on if
I got time for 1t

Your testbook of miorcpaleontolcgy has been well received here,
and I have heard many good things about it. With best peraonal
rogards, I am

8ingarely yours,

He Bo Stonszel

HBSsetm





